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From: Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 9:03 PM
To: O'Connor, Anne <Anne.OConnor@milwaukeecountywi.gov>; Shambarger, Erick <Eshamb@milwaukee.gov>; Williams,
Terri <Terri.Williams@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Support

Supervisor O’Connor,
Thank you for your work here and inviting us at the City to participate. Erick, who you met will be in
attendance tomorrow to support your file on behalf of the City. 

Erick/Anne -please consider making my comments here a part of the official file. 

-I write to you today in support of file 24-652. City -County collaboration is invaluable and will provide a
much deeper impact on our climate work going forward. Our shared goal of reducing greenhouse gases will
have positive effects for future generations. We know that climate change impacts our shared Black and
Latino constituents disproportionately. We can stop these harmful changes by changing the way we do
business and setting higher standards. I look forward to this newly reinvigorated partnership!

Marina Dimitrijevic
Alderwoman | 14th District
Chairwoman: Finance and Personnel Committee 
She/Her/Hers/Ella
p: (414) 286-3769
e: marina@milwaukee.gov
200 E Wells Street, Room 205
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